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13th September 2024  
  
  
Dear Parents/Carers  
  

Hartshill Academy Colour Run Fundraiser - Friday 20th September 2024 

 
  

 
  

We are delighted to announce Harshill's House Team are organising a colour run/walk 

fundraiser event at our academy. 

 

Date: Friday 20 September 2024  

Location: School Field  

Time: 2:15-3:20pm 

 

To confirm places at the event, please complete the form on the link below for your child to 

be able to participate in this event by Monday 16th September. 

https://forms.office.com/e/8Qckgq47UU 

 

The challenge will be to run, walk or skip round the course and complete as many laps as you 

can whilst running through clouds of different colour paint. All money raised during the event 

will go towards supporting the House Charities.  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/8Qckgq47UU
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Every participant should provide their own white t-shirts. As the powders contain food 

colouring, we advise all participants to wear old clothing and suitable trainers, considering 

the potential for clothing stains.  

 

Pupils are allowed to attend school in House colours for their house only that they wish to 

run in, the changing rooms are open at lunchtime for all pupils to change if they require.  

 

Following the run/walk, an area will be provided to help shake off loose powder. However, 

we can not allow re-entry into the building to change or use the toilets once participants have 

taken part in the colour run so pupils need to consider how they are getting home once 

covered in paint! Many participants choose to wear goggles or old sunglasses to protect their 

eyes during the run. Additionally, we suggest the use of bin bags or old towels to protect car 

seats for those commuting from the event.  

 

The colour powder used in this event is certified as non-toxic and non-irritant to the skin. 

While participants should be mindful of potential contact with the powder on the skin and 

eyes, the risk of inhalation is minimal. All participants take part at their own risk. 

 

Bring on the colour! 

 
Yours Sincerely  
 
  
 
 
Kate Wooldridge 

Assistant Principal  
  
 


